
Science 


 


 This half term children will continue looking be at Sound and how we hear. They will be thinking about the way different sounds are made and how sound travels. 








Art 


 


 This half term children will continue to make their own rainforest, sculpting and using paper mache.








Computing


 


Children will make their own Silent Movie and edit their footage on iMovie. 





Literacy


This half term our writing will be inspired by and based on The Titanic. Children will be writing newspaper reports, poetry, diary entries and short stories based on The Titanic. 





Children will continue their weekly comprehension, daily spellings and grammar. Children will also take part in guided reading, sometimes based on our topic and at other times based on the new David Walliams book Fing.





Please may I ask that children continue to read as regularly as they can at home, it would be most beneficial for them to read aloud to an adult, and the adult ask them questions about what they are reading.








PE


PE will take part in Athletics and Summer sports  on a Monday afternoon with our specialist PE coach. 








Numeracy


The last term in Year 4 we are mostly consolidating our years learning, going back over previous learning and making sure the children are ready for their transition in to year 5.





Children will look at : 


Number and place value 10ths and 100ths


Multiplying decimals by 10, 100, 1000


Finding fractions


Measuring area and perimeter


24 hour clock 


Roman Numerals











History





We are researching the Titanic. We are looking at what happened. What life was like on board the Titanic, the different class of people and the different type of entertainment. Children will also look at the different jobs that took place on board the ship.











